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                      03/09/2014

NOTICE FOR 1ST YEAR M. TECH STUDENTS

Sub.:- Orientation Programme for M.Tech students
This is to inform all 1st year M.Tech students that the Orientation Programme will be held on 5th September, 2014 at Conference Hall at 10 A.M.

All the students are requested to attend the same. After the Orientation Programme the classes will be held as usual.

_____________________

       Principal

